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January General Meeting 
Mental Health Support Following A Disaster 

The January meeting 
presented specialized 
training providing 
perspectives on non-physical 
injuries and trauma. The 
model of response 
presented was readily 
applicable to a wide range of 
venues and circumstances.  
Attendees learned more 
about dealing with the 
psychological aftermath of a 
number of drastic events a 
person can experience in their life.  

 
 

March General Meeting  
 
Join us March 8th from 9:00 – 12:00 for a morning of networking and learning.  
General meetings are held at the Pardee building in Dover.  To learn more 
about previous presentations and future meeting dates, click here. 
 
 
 

 

Elections Announcement 
Are you interested in guiding STAND into the 
future?  Elections for several Board positions will be 
in a few more months.   
 
Specifically: 
- Vice President of Membership 
- Vice President of Programs 
- President 

 
If you want to know what it’s like on the Board, ask any of the Board 
members!!  If you are interested in running for a Board position, please contact 
the Ron Hargrove, VP of Membership (Ronald.Hargrove@delaware.gov). 

https://stand.delaware.gov/meetings.shtml
mailto:Ronald.Hargrove@delaware.gov
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News from the Board 
STAND CONFERENCE: 
The Board is looking for any volunteers to assist with the 2019 Conference 
planning and preparation.   
 

If interested, please contact the VP of Programs, Veronique Link: 
Veronique@Thelinkinstitute.com. 
 

 
PRESENTING FOR STAND: 
Would you like to share with STAND?  Is there a topic you are passionate 
about?  Do you have a special expertise or knowledge that would benefit your 
STAND counterparts? 
 

If you answered “Yes” to any of those questions, then let us know!  STAND is 
always looking for ideas and presenters to enlighten our group for 2019. 
 

 

 

Resource 

Sharing 
We post many of the resources 
we share during general 
meetings on our website.  We 
also add them to discussion 
boards in our connect 
community in the Delaware 
Learning Center (DLC).  DLC 
users can find the community 
by selecting “Connect” on the 
main menu and then the title 
of our community.  After that, 
click the “Join” button. 
 

“

”  

– Tom Hopkins  
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